HEADTEACHER Mr. W Allen



Fulwood Road Sheffield 510 3QA

Telephone: (0114) 230 2461

E-mail: enquiries@nethergreen-jun.sheffield.sch.uk

headteacher@nethergreen-jun.sheffield.sch.uk

Website: www.nethergreenjuniorschool.co.uk

Friday 23rd May

Dear Parents/Carers.

We are excited to announce that all of the Y4 children will be taking part in an African drumming workshop in school on **Monday 9th June**. These class-based workshops will be led by an outstanding local company and will kick start the children's curriculum music lessons for next half term. The workshops will run at no additional cost to families.

As part of the day, the children will be working towards a performance to demonstrate the drumming and dance skills they have developed. We would therefore love to welcome families to come along to this short performance given by the Y4 children at 2.45pm on Monday 9th June. If you are able to come, please enter school at 2.40pm through the main entrance.

Thank you for your continued support

Mrs Meller Music Lead









